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Our overall attendance this week was 

98.2%  

Well done everyone! Keep up the good work everyone! 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 

What’s On in School  
 
Photographs- Tuesday 27th September 

Debbie Young will be coming into school on Tuesday morning to take individual and sibling 

group photographs. Each child will have a slip with a unique code and information on how to 

access the website to view the photographs.  It will also contain details of how to order 

should you choose to do so.  

Debbie will be coming back into school on 28th September to photograph pre-school so will be able to take 

any children missed due to absence then. 

 

 
PTA Christmas Cards 

Earlier in the week, we sent home an envelope containing information on how your child can 

design their own Christmas cards to help raise funds for our PTA. All information regarding 

placing orders and returning the artwork to school is included in the envelope. The deadline 

date for ordering and returning the artwork to school is Friday 30th September. Unfortunately, 

we cannot extend this deadline as the company sends a courier to collect the completed forms. 

Thank you to those families who have already returned their forms and placed their orders. 
 

 
Broomley PTA AGM 

Just a reminder that it is our PTA AGM next Thursday 29th September at 8.30pm, Dr 

Syntax, New Ridley. It is a very friendly PTA and a great way to get to know other parents 

from different year groups. Everyone is welcome so if you can spare an hour, please pop 

along if you can. 

 

Reminder - Please name everything coming into school 

As the days are starting to get a bit colder, can we just remind everyone to 

please make sure your child’s name is on everything they bring into school, 

from book bags and water bottles to gloves, scarves, hats, wellies, PE kit, 

outdoor gear and of course school uniform. If you have any second-hand uniform, please can you remember 

to remove the previous child’s name and add your own. We will endeavour to return all named items to their 

owner. Any unnamed items will be placed in the lost property box. 

 



DIARY DATES 

● Tuesday 27th September Individual School Photos - Debbie Young 

Photography 

● Thursday 29th September Broomley PTA AGM - 8.30pm Dr Syntax at New 

Ridley - everyone welcome 

● Friday 30th September Deadline for PTA Christmas Card Order forms and artwork to be 

returned to school  

● Tuesday 11th October Y3 Trip to Great North Museum - more information to follow 

● Friday 21 October  Teacher Training Day - School Closed 

● W/C 24th October  School Closed for Half Term 

● Monday 31st October  School Reopens for Autumn 2 

● Tuesday 1st November New Reception 2023/24 Open Evening  

● Mon 7th - Fri 11th Nov School Book Fair 

● Friday 23rd December School closes for Christmas Holidays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of staff and governors may I wish you 

all a lovely weekend, take care. 

Mrs Howe 
Executive Head Teacher 


